
 

	
  

REGATTA DIRECTOR NOTICE #31 
Issued 18 October 2015 

 
Re: AC45 Appendage Inspection 
 
I have a request from a team to put a person in the water to inspect the 
appendages of their AC45 yacht. 
 
I give approval for teams to inspect the appendages of their AC45 yachts while in 
the water on Sunday, 18 October. The inspection shall not include the cleaning of 
hulls or appendages. 
 
 
Iain Murray  
Regatta Director 


